
Kia Ora CKW Team,

Do you know of an outstanding Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander staff member, service or
initiative? Nominate them now for the ‘Deadly Awards’. 

The Metro North Health Deadly Awards are an opportunity to recognise and celebrate Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander staff and services for the great work they are doing to improve health
outcomes and achieve health equity for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

The finalists for each award category will be announced via our A&TSILT communications
platforms week commencing 18 November. The Deadly Awards will be presented to the winners,
runners up, and highly commended award recipients at the Better Together Staff Gathering on
Thursday 5 December. 

Click on the button below to find out more, or to nominate. 
 
Nominations will close 5pm Friday 1 November 2024.

Nominate Now
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https://forms.office.com/r/VLcVBP906k
https://forms.office.com/r/htGkxx0RdD


Kind regards,

Karlene Willcocks
 
Executive Director,

Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.


